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CHARLOTTE AREA TRANSIT SYSTEM – City Procurement  

Addendum # 2 
 
 CATS ENTERPRISE ASSET MANAGEMENT RFP # 

269-2024-1372 
 
To: All Prospective Proposers 

Date: 8/23/2023 

Subject: Addendum 2 – RFP # 269-2024-1372  
Site Visit: 
 
Site visits will be scheduled on September 12th, 13th and 14th to review the liquids, fluid and fuel management hardware at our 
two locations. We will start the visit at our Davidson location from 9-11 a.m. and then move to our South Tryon location from 
1-3 p.m. Please RSVP with John Larson which date you would like to schedule so that we may be able to plan appropriately. 
John will give you any additional information needed for the day scheduled for the site visit.  
 
In order to constitute a complete proposal/bid response you must acknowledge receipt of this addendum with the Addenda 
Receipt Confirmation Form in Section 6 of the RFP in your Proposal. Any Company not acknowledging receipt of an issued 
addendum may not be considered. 
 
In the event additional changes or clarifications to this RFP are warranted, all Companies are responsible for monitoring the 
City’s Contract Opportunities site or www.ips.state.nc.us or for additional addenda. 

We appreciate your interest in doing business with the City and look forward to receiving a Proposal from your company. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
John Larson 
Sr. Procurement Officer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

http://charlottenc.gov/DoingBusiness/pages/ContractOpportunities.aspx
http://www.ips.state.nc.us/
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